
 
October 11, 2022 
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
Project:  RFP #108-2022 – Professional Architectural Design and Consulting 
Services for Town Hall Historic Preservation projects. 
 
To All Interested Parties, 
 
Thank you for submitting your response to RFP #108-2022, Professional 
Architectural Design and Consulting Services for Town Hall Historic 
Preservation Projects. 
 
At the October 10, 2022, 10:00 a.m. bid opening, the Town received three (3) 
fully responsive bid submittals. 
 
The Town of Lake Park has completed its evaluation of the RFP #108-2022 
bid submittals and intends to award the Professional Architectural Design and 
Consulting Services project to: 

 
REG Architects 

 
The project bid responsiveness and evaluation rating sheets are available for 
review through the Town Clerks website. 
 
This Notice of Intent to award is conditioned upon the Town of Lake Park’s 
reservation of rights as contained in the ITB Documents and is subject to 
approval by the Lake Park Town Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ROBERTO F. TRAVIESO, MPA 
Public Works Director  
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